



Name: _____

REVIEW FOR UNIT 10 & 11

Class: _____

PART A: LISTENING

Listen to the conversation between Mr. Ha and Tom, and then fill in the blank with suitable word(s) or number(s) (1 point)

- Mr. Ha wants to know how people will travel in (1) _____.
- Tom believes that bullet trains will be faster and (2) _____ than cars.
- Lan suggests that skyTrans will be popular because they will not use up much space and run on (3) _____.
- According to Tom, bamboo-copters will be cheaper and easier for (4) _____.
- Lan predicts that people will use solar-powered (5) _____ to travel on the sea.

PART B: PHONETICS

Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from the others (1 point)

- | | | | |
|----------------------------|----------------------|-----------------------|-----------------------|
| 6. A. red <u>u</u> ce | B. f <u>u</u> meless | C. t <u>u</u> rbine | D. f <u>u</u> ture |
| 7. A. cl <u>e</u> an | B. nuc <u>e</u> ar | C. h <u>e</u> at | D. <u>e</u> asy |
| 8. A. plent <u>i</u> ful | B. l <u>i</u> imited | C. negat <u>i</u> ve | D. dr <u>i</u> ver |
| 9. A. h <u>o</u> verbike | B. s <u>l</u> ogan | C. aut <u>o</u> pilot | D. s <u>o</u> lowheel |
| 10. A. tele <u>p</u> orter | B. <u>e</u> nergy | C. <u>e</u> normous | D. bullet |

Choose the word whose stress pattern is different from the others. (1 point)

- | | | | |
|------------------|--------------|--------------|--------------|
| 11. A. dangerous | B. expensive | C. abundant | D. effective |
| 12. A. energy | B. natural | C. tomorrow | D. customer |
| 13. A. renewable | B. pollution | C. inhabit | D. industry |
| 14. A. company | B. tradition | C. passenger | D. holiday |
| 15. A. recycle | B. introduce | C. another | D. electric |

PART C: VOCABULARY AND GRAMMAR

PRACTICE MAKES PERFECT - ZAGEN



Give the correct form of the verb in the bracket by using the present simple tense or the continuous tense (1 point)

16. Lian (prepare) _____ for his project on flying cars now.
17. It (take) _____ thousands of years for fossil fuel to form.
18. Minh (use) _____ solar energy to cook meal everyday.
19. She always (turn off) _____ electrical appliances when not using them.
20. Scientists (try) _____ to find other alternative sources of energy.

Underlined the correct answer in the following sentences. (1 point)

21. We need to prepare (our/ ours) spacesuits for the journey to Mars.
22. My car has the same color with (her/ hers).
23. Can you pass me (your/ yours) phone, please?
24. I love (mine/ my) new bike. It is so fast!
25. The computer is (your/yours), and the printer is (my/ mine).

Choose the best answer to complete each following sentence. (1 point)

26. The energy that comes from water is called _____ energy.
A. solar B. hydro C. nuclear D. wind
27. His bamboo-copter is new, but not as new as _____.
A. ours B. our C. we D. us
28. SkyTran and driverless buses _____ be popular public means of transport.
A. am B. are C. do D. will
29. Electric cars are good _____ the environment.
A. in B. for C. at D. of
30. Burning fossil fuels produces lots of _____ gases which cause global warming
A. pollution B. movement C. greenhouse D. advantage

Choose the underlined part that needs correction. (1 point)

31. Coal, natural gas and oil are fossil fuels, and they are renewable sources.

- A. they B. renewable C. natural gas D. are
32. Let's encourage people use public transportation more in the future to reduce traffic.
- A. use B. reduce C. Let's D. more
33. They do research on new battery systems now.
- A. on B. new C. do D. systems
34. His motorbike runs on electricity and her runs on petrol.
- A. His B. runs C. and D. her
35. Using cleaner energy sources can solve environmentally problems in society.
- A. in B. sources C. in D. environmentally

PART D: READING

Read the passage and choose the correct answer to fill in the blank. (1 point)

Travelling (36) _____ the future will be more comfortable and (37) _____. People may travel by hyperloops. Hyperloops are super-fast trains that run in vacuum tubes. They can reach speeds of up to 1200 kilometres per hour. (38) _____, hyperloops will be very costly. People can also choose to (39) _____ on electric bikes. Electric bikes are bikes that use batteries and motors to help the rider. They are easy (40) _____ and can save energy. Electric bikes will reduce air pollution and noise effectively. Therefore, more people will prefer them over cars.

36. A. in B. at C. on D. to
37. A. harmful B. limited C. dangerous D. eco-friendly
38. A. Although B. However C. Though D. Because
39. A. drive B. ride C. fly D. go
40. A. using B. use C. to use D. uses

Read the following passage and choose the best answer for each question. (1 point)

Solar energy is the energy from the sun. The sun is a big star that gives light and heat to the earth. Solar energy is very important for life on earth. Without solar energy, there would be no plants, animals, or people.

Solar energy can be used to make electricity. Electricity is the power that we use for many things, such as lights, computers, phones, and TVs. To make electricity from solar energy, we need solar panels. Solar panels are devices that catch the light from the sun and turn it into electricity.

Solar energy is a clean and renewable source of energy. Clean means that it does not pollute the air or the water. Renewable means that it will not run out. Solar energy is good for the environment and for people. Solar energy can help us save money and reduce greenhouse gas emissions. Greenhouse gas emissions are the gases that cause global warming. Global warming is the problem that makes the earth hotter and changes the climate.

Solar energy is one of the best solutions for the future. More and more people are using solar energy to power their homes, businesses, and cars. Solar energy is a smart and green choice.

41. Solar energy is _____.
 - A. the energy from the sun
 - B. the energy from the earth
 - C. the energy from the moon
 - D. the energy from the stars
42. What do we need to make electricity from solar energy?
 - A. Solar panels
 - B. Solar batteries
 - C. Solar lamps
 - D. Solar fans
43. What does “clean” mean in the passage?
 - A. It does not pollute the air or the water
 - B. It does not make any noise or smell
 - C. It does not use any chemicals or plastics
 - D. It does not have any dirt or dust
44. What does “renewable” mean in the passage?
 - A. It will not break down
 - B. It will not change
 - C. It will not cost much
 - D. It will not run out
45. Solar energy can help reduce _____.
 - A. Global poverty
 - B. Global warming
 - C. Global cold
 - D. Global health

PART E: WRITING

Write the questions for the underlined parts in the following sentences. (0,6 point)



46. _____

There are about eight to ten main types of energy sources.

47. _____

I won't travel by car in another 20 years because it pollutes the air.

48. _____

Nam's city is building stations for skyTrans at present.

Write complete sentences using the given word or phrase. (0,4 point)

49. My family/ planning/ buy/ electric car.

50. This book/ about renewable energy/ and /it /belong/ me.
